
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE is hereby given that representatives of the Livingston City Commission may attend the 
MSU Leadership 49 cohort held in the Shane Center ballroom on October 7, 2022 from 12:15-
1:20 p.m. This session will focus on our local government and local issues. It will also provide a 
tour of the courthouse and provide a brief introduction to emotional intelligence and Real 
Colors personality temperaments. No commission agenda is available, no commission business 
will be discussed.  

Please publish Wednesday October 5, 2022. 

Faith Kinnick 
City of Livingston 
September 23, 2022 


